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 Derek Holwill OBJ2016/6495/P 14/02/2017  18:00:49 As the owner of 4 Colville Place, I regret that I object to this plan.  Whilst the balconies (1st and 2nd 

floors are supposed to be for maintenance, it is obvious that they are intended for recreational use - 

with consequent noise and disturbance for the residents of the nearby properties in Colvile Place.

The additional floor proposed is very much higher than the adjoining property (which I understand is 

listed) and this will obviously impact on the privacy of balconies along Colville Place.

The windows looking on to Colville Place are wholly out of keeping with the other houses on Colville 

Place.

The top floor balcony is much higher than is necessary - see comments above re noise and other 

disturbance and the railings proposed are also out of keeping with the street design.

4 Colville Place
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Page 4 of 39


